
 

 

 

 

 

 
             
Good afternoon, friends, and families, 
 

Welcome to the end of term – it has certainly been very busy and a long time since we began back on Tuesday 7th of 
January. Thank you all for supporting myself and the school during this time. Your continued support has been 
invaluable to me as I have found my feet in my new role. 
 
Easter Fayre 
 

Thank you again to everyone who supported our Easter Fayre last Friday. I am incredibly proud to announce the event 
raised an amazing £424!  

 
STARS OF THE TERM  
 

In our end of term celebration assembly this morning, we celebrated the children selected by their teachers as ‘STARS 
OF THE TERM.’ A huge congratulations to Luna, Leo and Tory for always showing a positive attitude, always 
persevering, always challenging yourself to be better, always being helpful and always following our Golden Rules. 
Your photographs have been placed into our celebration cabinet for everyone to see. 

 
Return to School  
 

The new term for the children begins on Wednesday 23rd of April. All after-school clubs will start the 
following week, on Monday 28th April. 

 
100% Attendance!  
 

                                   Well done to Luna, Louie, Francesca and Zephyn for reaching 100% attendance this school 
                                   year and for receiving a £25 Amazon voucher! Kobi, Henry, Robin, Oliver, Sebby, Oakley, Callum,             
                                   Bailey, Hetty, Isabella and Raphy have not had one day off this spring term. Well done for receiving 
                                   a £15 Amazon voucher. 

Weekly Attendance 
Class Rock ‘N’ Roll Class Pop Class Disco 

93% 93% 99% 

 

Well done to Class Disco for getting £5 in your attendance funds! 
Golden Book  
 

Well done Rupert for his fantastic geographical drawing. Well done to Lillie-Mai for planning my favourite holiday, 
including meeting Eeyore. Well done to Rylee for her super Haiku poem and presentation. 

Team Points for the end of this term are:        881              925                    832  
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO TEAM RUBY FOR BEING THIS TERM’S WINNING TEAM! I look forward to meeting with you to 
discuss what reward you would like to vote for. 

 
We would like to wish all families a very Happy Easter, and we hope you enjoy spending time with friends and family. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Miss Smith        

G enerosity A spiration D iscovery R esponsibility O pen-mindedness W elcoming 

 
 
 
 

 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 
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